PRODUCE SAFETY RULE L@ﬁ
WATER SYSTEMS WORKSHOP

[} March 27, 2024
8:00AM -5:00PM

Horticultural Crops Research Station
2450 Faison Hwy
Clinton, NC 28328

Registration Link: https://cvent.me/MPbnzg

1y B |Registration Questions: Sarah Cope, sarah.cope@ncagr.gov

Workshop Description: The Water Systems Workshop aims to promote greater
understanding of water systems, water quality trends, water assessments, water
distribution and connections, and water treatment equipment options. This
workshop is designed to be interactive using presentations that encourage
discussions, scenario-based small group breakouts, and hands-on activities. The
workshop is structured to accommodate regional considerations within the
content. This workshop will ensure the attendee has the knowledge and skills to
evaluate their water systems for risk factors that may affect the safety of fresh
produce for human consumption.

Target Audience: Produce farm employees including farm owners, growers, farm
workers, food safety personnel, etc.; regulatory staff and other state officials that
will be enforcing the Produce Safety Rule; and produce safety educators/Extension
personnel that educate produce growers about the Produce Safety Rule.

Registration Fee: $75.00

Presented By: North Carolina Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services,
North Carolina State University, North Carolina State Extension, and U.S. Food and
Drug Administration

Funding Statement: This workshop is supported by the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) of the U.S.

Department of Health and Human Services (HHS) as part of a financial assistance award U2FFD007440 totaling
$2,658,315 with 100 percent funded by FDA/HHS. The contents are those of the authors and do not necessarily

represent the official views of, nor an endorsement, by FDA/HHS, or the U.S. Government.
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